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Mr. Peter G. McCabe

Secretary of the Committee on Rules of Practice and Procedure
Administrative Office of the United States Courts

Washington, D.C. 20544

Re: Public Hearings on Proposed Amendments to Federal Rules of Evidence

Dear Mr. McCabe:

I am writing to let you know that I would like to testify at the public hearings of the
Advisory Committee on the Evidence Rules concerning the proposed amendments to the
Federal Rules of Evidence scheduled for January 29, 2007 in New York, New York. Please
confirm as soon as possible that I will be able to testify and please provide me with additional
information about the timing of my testimony and the location. Thank you for your

consideration.

Sincerely




